
 

      
 

 
Shawangunk Correctional Facility Hosts Chappaqua Orchestra 

 
Acting Commissioner Anthony J. Annucci and Supervising Superintendent Kathleen G. 
Gerbing from Otisville Correctional Facility recently joined staff and inmates at 
Shawangunk Correctional Facility for a performance by the Chappaqua Orchestra. The 
eight piece ensemble performed for an hour, answering questions afterward about how 
long they practice each day and the origins of the instruments they were playing. This 
marks the second performance by the Orchestra at Shawangunk and with all the 
positive feedback received from staff and inmates, the facility hopes to arrange a third 
visit in the near future. 
 

 


